
 

FEBRUARY 2, 2021 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met. Present were Supervisors Determann, Irwin and Srp. 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

 1:00 P.M.  Budget Discussion: The Supervisors discussed previously presented proposed budgets and other 
budget-related issues. 

 

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. 
 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor           Tom Determann, Chairperson 
 

-APPROVED- 
___________________________      ____________________________ 
County Auditor             Chairperson 


